



We have had a busy last week of the half-term. In numeracy, we have started looking at fractions. We read Billy Aronson's story, Peg and Cat: The Pizza Problem. The children have been exploring 'half' and 'whole' by making pizzas from play dough and identifying half and whole pizzas.

In my outdoor learning, we read Julia Donaldson's 'Stick Man. ' The children had to create their own stick families from sticks, stones, leaves, and petals found in the forest area.

In my art, we have been mark-making using our hands and feet. The children have had fun exploring different media with their feet and creating images on the large paper.

In music, Mrs Williams visited us from Telford and Wrekin Music. Over the last four weeks, the children have been learning how to play the ukulele. They have really enjoyed these lessons and have been playing along to Count on Me by Bruno Mars.







